
 
 

 

Upcoming Webinar 
 

Division of Developmental Disabilities COVID-19 Updates 

and Question/Answer Session 

 

December 4, 2020 

10:30 a.m. 
  

The Division of Developmental Disabilities provides bi-weekly webinars with timely updates 
and answers to questions regarding health and safety information as it pertains to 
community service providers and COVID-19.  
 

Questions may be submitted prior to the webinar via email to ddmail@dmh.mo.gov. Please 
include COVID-19 Webinar Question in the subject line. 
 

Presenters: Val Huhn, Division Director; Wendy Witcig, Deputy Director-Community 
Operations; Angie Brenner, Deputy Director-Administration; Leslie Bradley, Director-Federal 
Programs; Kim Stock, Director-Quality Programs 

 

Target Audience: Providers, TCM entities, Division staff, individuals, families, and any other 
interested individuals. 
 

Click to register 
 

NOTE: Registration links are available for these webinars through December 2020 on the 
Division’s COVID-19 page under Bi-Weekly Webinar Question/Answer Sessions. 
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